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From: joy.m.hotchkiss@gm.com
To: Neff, Joshua (NHTSA); RMD.ODI (NHTSA)
Subject: 12V-406 Part Availability for Upcoming Safety Recall 12180 - Driver Door Switch Short Circuit
Date: Thursday, January 03, 2013 12:49:37 PM


GM SERVICE AND PARTS OPERATIONS
DCS2873


URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY


 
 


Date: January 3, 2013


   


Subject: Part Availability Update For Upcoming Safety Recall 12180 –


 
 


Driver Door Switch Short Circuit


   


Models: Certain 2006 Chevrolet Trailblazer EXT and GMC Envoy XL;


  2006-2007 Chevrolet Trailblazer, GMC Envoy, Buick Rainer


  and Saab 9-7x Vehicles Originally Sold or Currently Registered


  in Connecticut, Delaware, District of Columbia, Illinois, Indiana,


  Iowa, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota,


  Missouri, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Ohio,


  Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, West Virginia and


  Wisconsin


   


To: All GM Dealers


 
 


 


Attention: General Manager, Parts and Service Director, Parts Manager,


  Service Manager, Service Advisor, Used Vehicle Sales


  Manager, and Warranty Administrator


   


PRODUCT FIELD ACTION UPDATE
 


On August 16, 2012 and October 9, 2012 dealers were advised via GM Global Connect messages of pending safety
recall 12180. This product field action involves certain 2006 Chevrolet Trailblazer EXT and GMC Envoy XL; 2006-
2007 Chevrolet Trailblazer, GMC Envoy, Buick Rainer and Saab 9-7x vehicles originally sold or currently registered
in Connecticut, Delaware, District of Columbia, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan,
Minnesota, Missouri, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, West
Virginia and Wisconsin.
 
In October 2012 owners were contacted by letter and advised of this condition. In that letter owners were advised
that parts were not yet available.
 
Part Availability Update – GM continues to work with the supplier of the repair kit required for this recall.
GM understands the inconvenience this creates for dealers and owners. The supplier’s latest estimate is
that parts will not be available to dealers until March 2013.
 
END OF MESSAGE
GM SERVICE AND PARTS OPERATIONS


Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a
specific statement to the contrary is included in this message. 
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Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which
it is addressed. It may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review,
transmission, dissemination or other use, or taking of any action in reliance upon
this message by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the
sender and delete it from your computer.





